
March 7, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Thomas E. Cummins 

2512 E. 71
st
 Street, Suite D 

Tulsa, OK 

74136 

 

Subject:  Referral of BILL NUMBER 676 Pursuant to the Oklahoma Pension Legislation Actuarial 

Analysis Act (“OPLAAA”)- Request/RBS Number: 446 

 

Mr. Cummins, 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Oklahoma Pension Legislation Actuarial Analysis Act (“OPLAAA”), 

the Senate Standing Committee on Retirement and Insurance met on Monday, February 21, 2017. 

 

The Committee approved the referral of SB 676, Request and RBS Number 446 to you for analysis. 

 

A copy of SB 676 is enclosed and Cate Brantley of the Senate Legislative Staff will also transmit the 

document to you by email for purposes of our recordkeeping. 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of 62 O.S. Sections 3108 and 3109, the Committee respectfully requests 

that you return your analysis of the liability amounts for the affected retirement system to me not later 

than December 1, 2017 and that such analysis contain the information required by 62 O.S. Section 

3109. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

      

Respectfully, 

 

 

Senator Bill Brown 

Chair 

Senate Standing Committee on Retirement and Insurance 


